
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Wednesday 27th September 2023  
 
RE: Morocco and Libya appeal 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous donations towards the Morocco and 
Libya appeal.  
 
The total amount raised was 520.91. All proceeds will be donated directly to the cause through the Islamic 
Relief charity group.  
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Mrs Patel 
Head OF School 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


